Newsletter to Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Customers

27 April 2022

Possible Temporary Interruption to Supply, 2nd to 6th May 2022

SA Water has made significant changes at Fromm Sq (the interface between SA Water's pipeline and BIL's pipeline). SA Water will be able to supply water to BIL from either:

- the Warren reservoir, which is our normal supply;
- their clean water network, which has occurred the last few winters. The pipes from the clean water network have been upsized, allowing a higher flow rate; or
- a combination of both. This functionality is new.

These changes provide SA Water greater flexibility and BIL greater reliability.

Commissioning of those changes will occur next week, 2nd to 6th May 2022.

The commissioning process will require Fromm Sq valves to be opened and closed, and so it is possible that there will be temporary interruptions to your BIL water supply during this time.

BIL's operations contractors will be at Fromm Sq throughout commissioning to respond immediately to any issues, minimising any water supply disruptions.

Please call with any concerns, either beforehand or during commissioning.

Contact for BIL Operations

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Infrastructure Maintenance Services

Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BIL.net.au Steve Dewar 0418 845 738
Neville Skipworth 0407 972 311 Neville@BIL.net.au Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572

Simon Schutz | General Manager